
From: Cockrell, Philip C.
To: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 10/29/2001 3:18:12 PM
Subject: Email of DL Photographs for Law Enforcement

Marcia,
Todd Hill of my staff has developed an add-on to the CACI software used for DL photo retrieval for the Law Enforcement 
PC at Park Street. This software add-on allows for emailing of these photos with the demographic info and an image of the 
subject's signature. At this point, the email address of the recipient is just entered into a text box and the software add-on 
sends the email automatically. There is a security problem here in that there are no restrictions within the software as to 
where the info may be emailed. In other words, the information can be sent to any valid email address anywhere. We can 
make a modification in the software so that it provides the user with a defined list of pre-approved email addresses from 
which they choose. And so, I come to you. Do you have a list of law enforcement email addresses that we most commonly 
provide DL photo's to? Once we have such a list and make the necessary modifications to the software, we can install the 
software on the Law Enforcement PC at Park Street and they will then have the necessary functionality.

Philip C. Cockrell, Ph.D. MCP
Network Manager
South Carolina Division of Motor Vehicles
Telephone (803) 896-0594 
Mobile (803) 606-5448
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